
“ Greetings from SIST ”

SIST/Cir046/2021-‘22 04.01.2023

Sub :-  Rescheduled Educational Field Trip
Dear Parents

After taking into the consideration of the participants of the CBSE Sahodaya Kids Fest, the educational field trip

that we have planned on 9th of January 2023 has been rescheduled to 10th of January 2023. Kindly contact the

coordinators if you have any concerns.

For any queries kindly contact

● Ms. Akhila - 9746022860

● Ms.Priya - 9562801380

● Ms.Reshma - 7994563072

Anticipating your support.

Regards,

Principal


